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LIBRARY SERVICES COMMITTEE EVENT :

WHO: John Regazzi, the Dean of the College of Information and Computer Science at Long
Island University (formerly the Managing Director of Market Development at Elsevier)

WHAT: Presentation entitled "The Shifting Sands of Scholarly Publishing "

WHEN: January 10, 2006 at 11:00 am

WHERE:  Javits Room  

Dr. Regazzi will discuss some of his findings published in the following paper:  
The battle for mindshare : A battle beyond access and retrieval : 2004 Miles Conrad Memorial Lecture .
http://search.epnet.com/login.aspx?direct=true&db=bth&an=13547220

THERE IS PLENTY OF ROOM - CURRENTLY 15 STAFF HAVE RESPONDED TO ATTEND .  If you are 
planning to attend let Maryanne know today !!.  There will be handouts at the Regazzi event and we would 
like to have enough!

MAIL SERVICES: 

Joel would like to remind all that the postage rate for first class stamps is now  39 cents.  Make sure you 
apply enough postage to your personal mail .

SERVICE AWARDS:

The following library staff will be honored at a ceremony to be held on February 7, at 4:00 in the SAC 
auditorium.  We recongize them for their long time service to Stony Brook University.  THANK YOOOOU!

Mary Ficuciello 35 years

Liz Geoghegan 25 years

Linda Crawford 20 years


